
Why Attend​

Join us in Charlotte for AABIP 2024!
[accordion_father active=”0″][accordion_son title=”Be Part of
The Enhancement of Knowledge”]AABIP 2024 is the converging
place  for  interventional  pulmonologists,  advanced
bronchoscopists, critical care specialists, thoracic surgeons,
advanced practice providers, respiratory therapists, nurses,
trainees,  industry  colleagues,  and  more,  to  exchange
knowledge.

[/accordion_son][accordion_son title=”Simulation Sessions”]You
get  the  opportunity  to  participate  in  productive,  task-
oriented  90–120-minute  hands-on  simulation  sessions,
interacting  closely  with  expert  faculty  members  in  small
groups.

Whether you’re looking to refine your techniques in flexible

https://aabip2024.kenes.com/why-attend/


bronchoscopy,  explore  ablation  modalities,  delve  into  lung
volume reduction procedures, or pursue other aspects of the
field, these sessions offer a chance to choose from seven
skill-specific sessions tailored to your interests and needs.

[/accordion_son][accordion_son  title=”Extend  Your
Network”]Meet  colleagues  from  all  over  the  world,  share
experiences  and  interchange  ideas  to  further  develop
bronchology  and  interventional  pulmonology.



[/accordion_son][accordion_son  title=”Grow
Professionally”]Share your abstract in a global environment
filled with the brightest minds in the field. Present your
research,  case  report  or  procedure  video  report  to  get
feedback, new approaches and recognition from your peers.



[/accordion_son][accordion_son  title=”Update  Your
Practice”]AABIP  2024  provides  you  with  the  opportunity  to
meet, discuss and learn about current trends and the latest
technological  developments,  industry  breakthroughs  and
guidelines for thoracic diseases.



[/accordion_son][/accordion_father]


